
         13 June 2014 
 
                
denise.weeres@asc.ca consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca 

and 
Denise Weeres                             Me Anne-Marie Beaudoin 
Manager, Legal, Corporate Finance                                      Directrice du sécretariat 
Alberta Securities Commission                  Autorité des marchés financiers 
250 – 5th Street SW          800, square Victoria, 22e étage 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4                      C.P. 246, tour de la Bourse 
                                                             Montréal, Québec H4Z 1G3 
 
comments@osc.gov.on.ca                               tony.herdzik@gov.sk.ca         

and 
The Secretary  Tony Herdzik 
Ontario Securities Commission  Deputy Director, Corporate Finance, Securities Division 
20 Queen Street West Financial and Consumer Affairs Authority 
22nd Floor  Suite 601, 1919 Saskatchewan Drive 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 3S8  Regina, Saskatchewan S4P 4H2 
 
 
Re:   CSA Proposed Amendments Relating to the Offering Memorandum Exemption 

 
Dear Sirs/Madams: 
 
I am writing in response to the request for comments on proposed changes to NI 45-106.  In particular, 
the proposals relating to the annual investment limit for non-accredited investors and audited financial 
statements are inappropriate. 
 
The proposed $30,000 cap is both preposterous and outrageous.  Canada is a free country, which by 
definition should provide Canadians the privilege to invest their money where and when it suits them.  
The proposed approach amounts to promoting safe driving by banning drivers from the roads.  In both 
cases, the public is far better served by ensuring suitability, better and ongoing education, and 
enforcement of the existing rules and regulations. 
 
Insofar as financial statements are concerned, they should be required on at least an annual basis, prepared 
in accordance with ASPE by professional accountants.  Auditing, not to mention IFRS, would drive up 
the costs associated with providing this information.  These costs would ultimately be passed onto 
investors, thereby diminishing their returns. 
 
This submission is being made on my own behalf.  If you would like further elaboration on my 
comments, please feel free to contact me at ken@millennium3.ca. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Ken Nicholson 
Dealing Representative 
M3 Securities Corporation 
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CC: 
 
Honourable Doug Horner 
Minister of Finance, Alberta 
doug.horner@gov.ab.ca 
 
Honourable Charles Sousa 
Minister of Finance, Ontario 
charles.sousa@ontario.ca 
 
Cora Pettipas 
Vice President, National Exempt Market Association 
cora@nemaonline.ca 
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